From: Marfleet, Patrick

Sent: 26 February 2018 09:39
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Application # 2018/0281/P 1a Kemplay Road

Please upload

Patrick Marfleet
Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 1222
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From: Cloud

Sent: 25 February 2018 15:24

To: Marfleet, Patrick <Patrick.Marfleet@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Application # 2018/0281/P 1a Kemplay Road

Dear Mr Marfleet,
| am writing to comment on the above referenced application.
I live at 7 Pilgrims Lane, a Grade 2 historically listed property located to the rear of 1a Kemplay Road.

| object to the proposal to raise the roof and to add windows which would directly overlook my property and my
neighbours at 9 Pilgrims Lane, whose house is also Grade 2 listed.

The proposal would negatively affect our privacy, which has already been decreased by Camden’s approval of 5
Kemplay Road, whose balconies overlook the gardens at 7 and 9 Pilgrims Lane.

This is a conservation area and | trust that Camden will not approve proposals that compromise the historic fabric of
the neighbourhood.

Sincerely,

C. Green



